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To include Brass Castle Lane in Nunthorpe Ward is ridiculous as you have to leave Nunthorpe, drive through Marton West before reaching Brass
Castle Lane.
Brass Castle Lane should be kept in Marton West Ward in its entirety.

In addition the estate of Low Gill View should be incorporated into Nunthorpe as the only access point to this estate is next to Gypsy Lane Train
Station which is in Nunthorpe.
Marton East where it is currently located is a further 500 metres down the road outside of Nunthorpe.
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